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Oppose. This will make it extremely hard for minorities or people who are financially 

challenged to be able to purchase a weapon to defend themselves, it will also put 

more strain on the police and cost countless tax dollars in a state that is already in 

financial crisis. Criminals will still get firearms illegally and this will just leave citizens 

helpless in defending themselves  


